
  
 

Charlottesville Catholic School 
Friday Newsletter 

Kindergarten  
05/30/25 

Thanks so much to all our wonderful parents! It has been a fantastic year!  
 
Teacher’s Message/Announcements 
We are continuing our reading comprehension packets so please read them at 
home as well to work on the fluency of your child’s reading. 

 
Please continue to practice the sight words over the Summer. These are 
extremely important to know before first grade. 
 
Calendar/Important Dates 
06/02 Last day of school for K  End of year ceremony 10:00-11:30 in performance 
space followed by ice cream party at the chapel patio 

Social Studies  
We focused on science this week. 

Math 

We are reviewing addition, subtraction and three dimensional shapes. The students 
are continuing to  practice the name and value of a penny, nickel, dime, quarter and 
half dollar. We also continued to practice counting to 100! Some of them already 
know how to count to 100. At this time, the students are expected to count to 100. 
The students have also been counting to 100 by 2s, 5s and 10s. We have calendar 
time during math every day.  



Language Arts/Reading/Writing  
The students are continuing to practice reading to self and work on writing. Please 
have your child read the books and reading comprehension packets sent home 
every Friday to you three times to practice sight words and fluency. Our sight 
words this week were: gave, us, buy, those, use. Please make sure your 
children know all of their sight words we sent home for the year. 

Theology 
We finished the rosary as a whole school on Thursday.  

Science 
We conducted the Diet Coke and Mentos experiment. We also used stomp rockets!  
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